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CDC-HUD-HRSA Joint Lefter: Housing Status and HIV Outbreaks 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevenfion (CDC) Division of HIV Prevenfion (DHP), the U.S. Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD) Office of HIV/AIDS Housing (OHH), and the Health Resources and Services Administrafion 

(HRSA) HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB) have partnered on recent responses to HIV outbreaks among people experiencing 

homelessness and housing instability. 

The aftached lefter highlights lessons learned through that work and acfions communifies can take to effecfively prepare 

for and respond to these outbreaks.  

 

 

Housing is a structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.  
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are low-income and living 
with HIV.  
Want to know more about HOPWA?  Go to https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa 

########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to either subscribe or 
unsubscribe.  

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L

